
 

 

 

 

 

           Poznań, 20.12.2021 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

Bearing in mind the highest business quality of the event we organize, and listening to the voices of our 

exhibitors, partners with whom we cooperate, we decided to postpone the date of the Polagra Premiery 

International Agricultural Fair to January 2023. 

We always make every effort to ensure that the events organized by Grupa MTP bring maximum business 

benefits to their participants. We are convinced that the organization of the fair in January 2023 will 

contribute to the presence of a greater number of professional visitors. We strongly believe that the new 

date will be the right time to organize a fair that involves such a large group of exhibitors and visitors. 

We would like to thank everyone for the substantive support and help shown so far and involvement in the 

organization of the Polagra Premiery fair. We assure you that we will use the time separating us to the next 

edition of this event to create an even more valuable and attractive space for international business 

meetings and an even more interesting and engaging program accompanying the exhibition 

 

 

The organizational team of the Polagra Premiery fair 

 


